
City Council Meeting 

November 16, 2022 

 

The Fergus Falls City Council met on Wednesday November 16, 2022 at 7:00 am in the City Council 

Chambers to canvass the 2022 General Election results.   Mayor Schierer called the meeting to order 

and the following council members were in attendance:  Thompson, Arneson, Hicks, Fish, Hagberg 

and Kvamme.   Rufer and Gustafson were not present at the time of the roll call. 

The General Election was held on Tuesday November 8, 2022.   The results of the City Council races 

were compiled, and the following people and terms were presented: 

City Council Member Ward One  Laura Job, a four year term 

City Council Member Ward Two  Scott Kvamme, a four year term 

City Council Member Ward Three  Al Kremeier, a four year term 

City Council Member Ward Four  Scott Rachels, a four year term 

 

City Question One:  Sales Tax for Aquatics Center 

  Passed              Yes 3375  No 2280 

 

City Question Two:  Sales Tax for DeLagoon Improvements 

 Passed  Yes:  3361  No 2234 

 

Hicks offered Resolution #214-2022 certifying the 2022 General Election results, which was seconded 

by Hagberg and was adopted. 

The meeting was immediately followed by a joint work session between the Fergus Falls City Council 

and the School Board. 

 

 

Lynne Olson 


